Department of 

Human Resources

Memo

To:
Randy Poe, Superintendent
From:  Phil Sheehy, Director Human Resources

Date:
November 1, 2016
Re:
ADDITIONAL ANNUAL BOARD ADMINISTRATIVE PROCEDURES REVISIONS
Attached please find Board Administrative Procedure revisions that KSBA has recommended as part of the “Every Student Succeeds Act”. This Act requires that, by December 10, 2016, each school district have in place procedures regarding transportation of children in foster care.  The following revisions meet this requirement. Human Resources recommends the following:

ADOPT AS WRITTEN BY KSBA

Procedures:
	06.32 AP.1
	09.11 AP.21
	09.12 AP.1


ADOPT WITH MODIFICATIONS BY BOONE COUNTY SCHOOLS
Procedures:

	09.121 AP.1
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